
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
This is the last week of the 1st quarter. That makes this a great opportunity to look in 

PowerSchool and see how your student is doing. Please reach out to your child’s teacher if you 

have questions about their progress.  

 

Next Monday and Tuesday, October 25 and 26 are teacher workdays. There is no school for 

students. 

 

Wednesday of this week is Unity Day. We encourage all students to wear something orange as 

we take a unified stand against bullying.   

 

Family Life is scheduled to begin the week of October 28th. I have attached a letter to this week’s 

weekly email with more information.  

 

Next week, GCS students and staff will be completing a survey designed to assist us as work 

towards a positive and safe school climate. I have included a letter with more information in this 

week’s weekly email. If you do not wish for your child to participate in the survey, please return 

the letter or call us at the school and let us know.  

 

Girls soccer and boys volleyball will play Monday at Southern Guilford. The football team along 

with our cheerleaders will be at home on Monday against Mendenhall and at Northern Middle on 

Wednesday.      

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


